
   

 

SPORIFY 22.4 Has Launched!

Dear $[FNAME|Customer|Guest]$, 

We are pleased to announce that SPORIFY 22.4 has launched! 

This release sees the introduction of the anticipated Single Sign On (SSO)

feature, which is available for enterprise subscribers. To enable SSO for your

enterprise tenant, please contact support@sporify.eu.

SPORIFY SSO is available via the following identity providers:

Azure Active Directory

Okta

OneLogin

ForgeRock

Kind regards,  

 

Customer,




